

Mr D. Hudson Bcs (Hons) MRTPI Development Strategy Manager South Lakeland House Lowther Street Kendal, LA9 4DL

Dear Mr Hudson,



Re; Proposed Land Allocation on RN270

I am writing to say how dismayed I am to see that there is a possible development being considered on the above land.

The access to the land is very limited and would result in a large increase in traffic and noise, as every household would have at least two cars.

It is also well know that the sewage system is not robust enough to cope with the increased number of homes.

The amenities in Burton are limited to a butcher and Post Office, and a pub.

I cannot see any benefit in covering the gently rolling hills with more dwellings and ruining the view of Farleton Knott.

Brownfield sites should be used before anything else.

I hope you will look on this kindly, as the area in which we live is important to us.

With many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

